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News from Mrs Hey 
Dear Parents, 
Last week we celebrated Catholic Schools Week at Trinity. Catholic Schools Week is about forg-
ing and strengthening connections between everyone who has a stake in our school – students, 
staff, families, priests, parishioners and members of the wider community. During Catholic 
Schools Week we took the opportunity to highlight not only the best of what we do, but also 
what happens in our school every day. Last Monday Year 5 led a beautiful liturgy and each 
morning there was a range of ‘pop up’ activities for the children to participate in and enjoy. We 
hope you were able to share the Catholic Schools Week prayer card together as a family. 
Our Open Day and Enrolment information evening were both very well attended and reflect the 
strong interest in enrolling at Trinity. If you know of anyone interested in enrolling please have 
them contact us as soon as possible to secure their interview. 



Easing of restrictions for parents 

Mothers’ Day Stall Winter Uniform 

Second hand uniform stall 



LARC NEWS 

Staff Development Days 



Attendance Dates for your diary  

26th March - Cross Country (Years 8   
                         and over.) 
 
28th March -  Palm Sunday and the   
                         start of Holy Week. 
 
1st April -        Holy Thursday and the   
                         last day of school for  
                         term 1. 
 
19th April -     Staff Development  
                         Day. Students do not   
                         attend school on this   
                         day. 

This week we celebrated 
St Patrick’s Day in style 

and raised $282 for                  
Caritas.  



Catholic Schools Week 

 
I can change the world with my two hands 

 
During Catholic Schools Weeks students from Kindergarten to Year 6 were invited to think of ways 

that they can change the world with their hands. Students came up with some great ideas: 

 
*Wash my hands to keep myself and others safe from germs. 

 
*Help a friend that is hurt. 

 
*Put money in the Project Compassion box for the poor people.  

 
*Pray for others in need. 

 
 

Students reflected on how they can make the world a better place, while tracing and painting their 
hands.  

 
Great ideas Trinity, 

Mrs Gauci and Mrs Whatman 
 



R.E.D Journal News - From Mrs Gauci 

Second-Hand Book Sale Donations 
Needed 

 
Do you have any books that you no longer read or want? 

 
Over the next 3 weeks we are asking families to donate any books that are in good condition that 
are no longer being read. These books will be sold during Terms 2 and 4 to other Trinity students. 
Books can be taken to classrooms, the office or LARC (Mondays, Tuesdays or Thursdays only) for 

collection.  
 

If you have any questions about the Trinity Second-Hand Book Sale please see Mrs Gauci or Mrs 
Micallef.  

 
Thank you to all the families who have donated already. 

  

Reading For Fun Afternoon  

 

On Friday, 5th March 2021, Trinity celebrated the joy of reading by having our special 
‘Reading For Fun’ afternoon. Students were divided into small groups and teachers were 
asked to read to a group of students, other than their own class. Teachers shared                           
riddles, poems, picture books and novels from Kindergarten to Year 6.  



Trinity R.E.D Reading Stars 

Jaxon 
Year 2 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jaxon is a regular reader who enjoys reading at home with his nan. 

 

Interview with Jaxon conducted by Mrs Gauci. 

 

Mrs Gauci: What books do you like reading? 
Jaxon: I like to read story books with characters and an adventure.  
 
Mrs Gauci: What is your favourite story book?  
Jaxon: My favourite book is `Chicken Licken’ because it is so funny. I think Chicken Licken is 
really silly in the book because he thinks the sky is falling and he nearly got eaten by a fox.  
 
Mrs Gauci: What books have you recently enjoyed reading? 
Jaxon: I like ‘Diggers Best Bone.’ It is about Digger, a dog who finds a bone and his mum and 
dad are very proud of him.  
 
Mrs Gauci: What do you enjoy most about going to the LARC? 
Jaxon: The LARC has really cool books and books about my favourite movie ‘Superman’.  
 
Mrs Gauci: Where do you like to read at home?  
Jaxon: At home, I like to read in my bedroom. 
 
Mrs Gauci: Who do you like to read with at home? 
Jaxon: I love reading with my nan, in the kitchen, where the dining table is. Reading with my 
nan is the best and so much fun.  
 
Mrs Gauci: Why do you love to read? 
Jaxon: I like filling out my RED Journal and my teacher being so proud of me. I can read  
harder words now. I used to read like a robot but now I read like I’m talking.  



Trinity R.E.D Reading Stars 

Elsa 
Kindergarten 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Elsa enjoys reading daily at home and has recorded her reading in 
her RED Journal over 30 times this year. 

 

Interview with Elsa conducted by Mrs Gauci. 
 

Mrs Gauci: What is your favourite book? 

Elsa: My favourite book is ‘Spots Goes On Holiday’. My dad reads it to me. It's about a dog named 
Spot who goes on holiday with his mum and dad. He gets a duck floaty and he pulls someone else's 
tail. It’s so funny.  
 

Mrs Gauci: What type of books have you enjoyed reading the most this year?  
Elsa: I like to read the books that Mrs Micallef gives me.  
 

Mrs Gauci: What do you enjoy most about going to the LARC? 

Elsa: I love getting new books and listening to the funny book about a penguin. 
 

Mrs Gauci: What is a book that you are enjoying at the moment?  
Elsa: I love ‘Butt Out!’, my mum and my sister Isabelle read this book to me. It is about a monkey that 
has no pants on! 
 

Mrs Gauci: Where do you like to read?  
Elsa: In my bedroom, there’s lots of peace and quiet there.  
 

Mrs Gauci: Who do you like to read with? 

Elsa: My mum and my dad at home.  At school, I like to read to Mrs Micallef or my friends. It’s fun to 
read with my friends, Lily and Ivana.  
 

Mrs Gauci: Why do you like reading? 

Elsa: I feel calm and I love peace and quiet.  







Lunchtime Clubs 
Drama Club with Mrs Gauci 

Sour Face - Students are pretending to eat a lemon.  

Hear me roar! Students are pretending to be a lion.  

Morning tea with 

the Queen!  


